
3 January 1968 

Mr. Julio Rebeull 
P. O. Box 533 
Miami. Fla. 

Dear Mr. Rebeulli 

We are doing a book that mentions the Bay of Pigs, which 
involves names that are strange. We are anxious to have 
correct spellings, etc. 

I understand that you are secretary of the official organization 
of these veterans, that a book has been published, including 
names and pictures, and that I might possibly get a copy 
from you. 

If this is correct, I would appreciate one at your earliest 
convenience. Please inform me of the cost, if any, and I will 
remit promptly. 

Sincerely, 

PARALLAX PUBLISHING CO., INC. 

Peter Workman 
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